Jamboree on the Trail 2016

19th Annual JOTT
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On Saturday, May 14, 2016, members of the Scouting family, boys and girls around the world will be participating in the nineteenth annual Jamboree On The Trail (JOTT) by taking to the trails in their own countries. Join Us!

We want everyone to be involved in this project of worldwide unity with everyone hiking in the same direction: Towards a better future through Scouting. 
The first JOTT was organized by Canadian Scouters and held in 1998. In 2007 an estimated 50,000 members of the World Brotherhood of Scouting in 17 countries participated in JOTT 2007 by taking to the trail in their own countries. To learn more about JOTT visit the web pages at: jamboreeonthetrail.org

To order patches at $2.00 (USD) each, which includes shipping, write a check to JOTT, and send it to: Kerry Brinkerhoff 875 North 300 East, Tremonton, Utah 84337.  Please pre-order JOTT 2016 patches by April 30, 2016. That gets them to you in time for JOTT. You can order patches after April 30h and even after May 14th, but please allow enough time for the order to be processed and have it mailed to you via the U.S. Post Office.

If you have any questions don’t hesitate to contact me! Email: ranger_kerry@yahoo.com or usa@jott.org 

You can also contact Stephanie Muller by email:  steph_muller@hotmail.com, or by phone:  609-235-5691.

See you on the trail!

